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Co Chair Words of Wisdom
Welcome to the 43rd annual Frontier Days Festival.  For those 
of you that missed our recognition dinner and election meeting 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce Pat Peery, my 
co-chair for 2018.  For all our volunteers new and old, Pat has 
been a valued member of Festival for many years and has done 
just about every job imaginable.  She always has a smile and a 
positive attitude and works well with everyone.  I am looking 
forward to another successful year and I know that Pat and I 
will make a great team.  

And we would both like to introduce you to this terms board 
members; Lars Ohrstrom, Janelle Kulisch, Kay Leck, Tom 
Peterson, Maryann Kornblum, LeAnn Lenz, Matt Ottaviano, 
and Carol Schleker. 

Have a safe and healthy Thanksgiving and hope to see you all 
at the Chili Dinner in February.    

           Carmella Lowth                      Pat Peery 
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President
• Lars Ohrstrom

Vice President
• Janelle Kulisch

Secretary
• Kay Leck

Treasurer
• Tom Peterson
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• Maryann Kornblum
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• Matt Ottaviano
• Carol Schleker

Co Chairs
• Carmella Lowth
• Pat Peery
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